August 2017
Dear 4B Students and Families,

      As your new fourth grade teacher, I am writing to introduce myself! This will be my seventh year teaching fourth grade at the Baker School and I am looking forward to meeting you soon and getting to know all about you! This summer I spent some quality time with my family and friends both in Boston and where I grew up on Long Island, New York. I hope you also had a wonderful summer and had the chance to spend time doing the things you love. 

      Along with this letter I have sent a list of supplies that you will need for the upcoming school year.  The list may seem specific and extensive, but we’ve found that classroom activities move along more smoothly when everyone is well equipped.  These supplies should be labeled to avoid mixing them up with other students and should be kept well stocked throughout the school year.  I am sending the list now while there is still some time left in the summer to gather the supplies and hopefully allow you to take advantage of all the great sales this time of year!  

     There are also supplies I am suggesting the students keep at home to complete homework assignments successfully.  These supplies include a dictionary, paper and pencils. The $5 on the list for additional supplies will cover an assignment notebook and other classroom supplies throughout the school year. If purchasing these items is a hardship or if your have questions about the supplies, please send me an e-mail or send in a note with your child.
     I would also like to tell you about your first assignment for the 4th grade!  By Wednesday September 13th, I would like you to bring in a reminder of something special you did over the summer that you can share with the class.  For example, it could be something like a ticket, a map or a photograph. If you don’t have an object from the experience you are sharing, please draw a picture to share with the class.  I just ask that no live animals be brought in for the assignment.

   Please feel free to email me at christina_bellock@psbma.org with any questions or concerns.  Again, I look forward to meeting all of you on our first day of school, Thursday, September 7th and spending a fun and exciting year together! Enjoy the rest of your summer! 
                                   Sincerely,

                                     Ms. Bellock
